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MEMO 
 
TO:  MGEX Clearing Members and Market Participants 
 
FROM: MGEX  
 
DATE:  August 10, 2021   
 
SUBJECT:  Seeking Nominations for Clearing House Risk Subcommittee 
 

The MGEX Risk Management Committee and MGEX invite nominations for service on its 
newly formed Clearing House Risk Subcommittee.  The Subcommittee will serve as a 
forum for market participants to review and offer comments regarding certain proposed 
changes or risk matters, including those related to potential new contracts to be cleared, 
proposed Rule amendments that affect MGEX’s risk profile, and significant changes to 
MGEX’s risk model or framework. 
 
To effectively fulfill its purpose and address priorities, Subcommittee members will be 
selected based on their expertise in cross-functional areas, including risk management, 
financial markets, and clearing.  MGEX is seeking nominees that meet the following 
qualifications: 

 
• Current employee or representative of an MGEX market participant or Clearing 

Member, in good standing; 
• Demonstrated experience in and understanding of risk management; 
• Ability to commit to participating in teleconferences or virtual meetings; and 
• Willingness to execute and adhere to a non-disclosure agreement. 

 
Those interested in serving on the Subcommittee should submit a letter of interest or 
resume that includes a description of the nominee’s qualifications, specifically highlighting 
risk management expertise; contact information; and current title/position to 
clearing@mgex.com. 
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